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Dear Parents/Carers 

We are intending to run a trip to the Houses of Parliament and the Supreme Court in London on 
December 11th 2023.  This visit is being offered to Year 12 History and Politics students first. 

This is a fantastic opportunity to visit the home of UK democracy and to learn about how our 
parliamentary system works and its history from an expert guide.  Our tour starts at 10.30am so 
we will be taking the 7.53am train from Seaford Station. 

It is much cheaper and simpler if children purchase their own train ticket. If this is done in 
advance and with a rail card, the savings are significant.  If they wish to come, I would 
recommend doing this as soon as possible.  At the moment our plan is to get the 15.54pm 
return train, but we may get an earlier train depending on how long the tour lasts and whether 
we are able to see a debate in the House of Commons. 

Students should bring a packed lunch with them. 

If you would like your child to have a place on the trip please give your consent via ParentPay 
by 18 October 2023. 

If you require a ParentPay activation code or have any queries about ParentPay, please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org stating your child’s name and tutor group and login details will be 
emailed to you. 

If you have any questions about this visit please do email me   - 
matthewlewis@seafordhead.org 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr. Lewis 

Head of History 

 
 
 


